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Remember: Printable 
versions to share found at 
http://afaofpa.org/weekly-
newsletter/   

Check Our Recent Interview  
http://afaofpa.org/listen 
 
News From Around PA 
Allentown abortion clinic 
owned by Steven Chase 
Brigham was closed by PA 
Dept of Health for violations 
of health and safety 
standards.  

East Pennsboro School Board 
approved the formation of a 
Gay Straight Alliance (GSA) 
Club by a vote of 7-0 Monday 
night.  On April 2, it was a 4-4 
tie vote.  Two of the four 'no' 
votes on the 2nd did not 
show for the 4/16/12 
meeting.  Homosexual group 
Equality PA is "thrilled" the 
board has approved the club.   

Other GSA's in central PA 
include Big Spring, Carlisle, 
Cumberland Valley, Central 
Dauphin, Central Dauphin 
East, Derry Twp., Lower 
Dauphin, Susquehanna Twp., 
Cedar Crest and Lebanon 
high schools.  However be 
aware there are at least 30 in 
the midstate!  Wonder how 

many observed the Day of 
Silence on Friday! 

Philadelphia streets are 
becoming "green" streets, as 
part of a $2-billion, 25-year 
investment in "potentially 
harmful rainwater runoff 
pollution." EPA Administrator 
Lisa Jackson and Philadelphia 
Mayor Michael Nutter signed 
an agreement that they say 
will lead to cleaner waters 
and a stronger economy for 
the City of Philadelphia.  
(Agenda 21??) 
 
Don't Forget to Vote! Check 
our website for US Senate 
voter guide. Primary Election 
Day is Tuesday, April 24th 
and will include candidates 
for President, US Senate, US 
Congressman, Attorney 
General, Treasurer, Auditor 
General, State Rep, State 
Senator (in odd numbered 
districts), Delegates to 
National Convention, County 
Precinct Committee people.  
Go to your county website 
for a sample ballot. 

New from National Scene 
The Internet Corporation for 
Assigned Names and 
Numbers (ICANN) announced 
in December a plan to allow 
for new domain-name 
endings.  Remember the new 
.xxx domain where all the 

porn sites 'would voluntary' 
move?  Well, that didn't 
happen and now the same 
company that bought that 
domain now wants .sex, 
.porn, and .adult.   

U.S. Citizenship and 
Immigration Services 
announced it will now follow 
the Dept. of State's new 
passport guidelines: "if a 
couple has married as a 
different-sex couple under 
state law, the federal 
government will continue to 
recognize the marriage for 
immigration purposes 
regardless of a person's 
subsequent gender 
transition" (sex reassignment 
AFA of PA encourages 
Christians, through 
education, to become 
involved in pro-family issues 
in their community, state 
and the nation. 
We are a non-profit 
organization that is totally 
dependent upon financial 
gifts from our supporters.  
You can give online here 
http://afaofpa.org/donate/   
Follow us Twitter & 
Facebook 
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